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VanMouwerik Reid

From: orleyskfalls@aol.com
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 4:51 PM
To: HBL Exhibits
Cc: SWF Exhibits; heathert@klamath.org
Subject: House Bill 3031

Dear Chair Jeff Barker,  As a small business owner in Klamath Falls, Or. this bill could have great impact on us, we have 
only 2 employees in our Retail store and on our Service side we have two.  This could cost us greatly and cause a huge 
pain when having to find employees to replace one of these if they are out on leave for any length of time, especially for 
up to 32 weeks.  Please do not vote for this bill.  This bill could and would cause the small business owner to close their 
doors.  Please rethink and not vote for it.  


